

Suggestions for Retaining Members

Be POSITIVE.

WELCOME new members and INTRODUCE them to others.

KEEP all members INVOLVED. DO NOT OVERLOAD ANY ONE MEMBER!!!

Avoid the "Burn Out" syndrome

ASSIGN new members to "FUN" committees, not labor intensive or too involved.

PUT new members to work ASAP.

KEEP ALL members **INFORMED** with a newsletter.

ANNOUNCE special projects several months in advance.

Ask members for **INPUT** on which programs to work on for the year.

HELP members who accept responsibilities, DON'T ASSUME they know what to do.

Do not form 'GROUPS" to exclude others from involvement.

DO NOT let any member ASSUME OWNERSHIP of the AUXILIARY or TREASURY.

Treat all members with **RESPECT**.

ENCOURAGE attendance at Meetings.

Provide **MENTORS** for new members.

Do not leave new members "ON THEIR OWN"

Keep the Auxiliary VISIBLE through Community Involvement.

